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“Oh give thanks unto the Lord, for He is good: for His mercy endureth forever.” Psalm 107:1 

The New Jerusalem Church Family and Friends.

In light of the latest developments and circumstances surrounding the Coronavirus (COVID-19). We want 
you to know that the health and safety of our members, visitors, and community remains a priority.

As we continue to monitor the status of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, we know that many of you 
may have concerns regarding our church services. It is especially important that we do not panic, but 
make wise and safe decisions to ensure everyone's safety.

Sunday Midday Worship will continue to be canceled until further notice. Please join us at 12 p.m. 
(ET) every Sunday for a weekly broadcast.  We appreciate your support and ask that you be patient with us 
as we follow the guidelines during this pandemic. 

You can stream with us through The New Jerusalem Church of God in Christ YouTube channel, or through 
our website at www.newjerusalemapostolic.org, please click on the live stream tab. We will continue 
to keep you updated regarding our revised Sunday Service schedule through the coming weeks.

We deeply regret having to make these decisions, but we are following the wise council of our Local, State, 
and Federal Government and Health Officials, which include the safety regulations of large gatherings.

Let us not lose our faith in God, these are trying times but we still have the opportunity to reach God from 
any location. We asked that you continue to pray that God will stem the growth of this Coronavirus 
(COVID-19). Remember, God remains in control and He still answers prayer. Let us continue to exercise 
wisdom and stay focused.

Bishop A. G. Blackwood




